ET READY TO LAX!
North Brunswick Township

The Department of Parks, Recreation and Community Services

invites YOU to our Pre-Season Lacrosse Clinic! Clinics will be held
at The North Brunswick Linwood School in the gym

6:00pm - 8:00pm every Tuesday and Thursday
January 28, 2025 to March 13, 2025.

(A schedule will be sent out closer to the start of pre-season)

LACROSSE

Registration will be open on the North Brunswick Township

Website page on November 1st 2024.
For more information visit our website: northbrunswicknj.gov

Or call us at (732) 247 - 0922 ext. 475



